THE ARNOLD ARBORETUM
HARVARD UNIVERSITY
JAMAICA PLAIN, MASS. U.S.A.

April 11, 1938

Miss Beatrix Farrand Dumbarton Oaks Georgetown Washington, D.C.

My dear Miss Farrand:

If you wish pictures of those American trees on the list you sent, could you not use the plates in Sargent's Silva, of which selected copies are now offered by the Arboretum; I suppose they could easily be colored. We also have many photographs of trees to offer, though mostly habit pictures.

We have no duplicate herbarium material of the trees which you list on hand, but specimens could be made for you during the summer.

It might perhaps be best if you would come out to the Arboretum on your way through Boston this spring and see for your self what you could use of the pictures we have here.

Sincerely yours

Alfred Rehder Curators of the Herbarium